
 

 

Andrew Wills 

 

 

Only via email: andrew.j.wills@gmail.com  

 

 

 

Dear Mr Wills 

 

Our Client: Mrs Bernadette Rogers (“our client”) 

Re: Estate of the late Ursula Wills (“Mrs Wills”) 

 

We write in response to your letter dated 31 March 2021. 

 

Please find enclosed photographs of the items currently in our client’s possession as requested.  

 

Our client has instructed us that she previously sent you photographs of your late mother’s valuables 

on 26 June 2020, and these are the same photographs enclosed again for your ease of reference. We 

also note that on or around 3 July 2020, our client asked you to arrange a courier to collect these items, 

and her daughter, Jo, emailed you to organise collection on 31 August 2020. Our client confirms that 

you are still welcome to arrange for a courier to collect the items. Please let us have your proposals of 

dates/times so we can arrange a mutually beneficial time with our client for these items to be 

collected. 

 

You may also remember that you previously agreed with our client that she could organise your late 

mother’s jewellery with her sisters, this is still what our client intends to do. In addition, the two Norfolk 

paintings you mention were gifted to our client by your late mother some time before her passing. 

Therefore, the paintings do not form a part of the estate and our client will retain these. 

 

Also, just for your information, by chance our client has now managed to locate additional coins 

previously referred to in correspondence, photograph enclosed, and a necklace. Our client will keep 

this necklace with the rest of the jewellery. The coins may be collected at your convenience. 

 

We also wanted to check whether you had been able to review the detailed list of our client’s expenses 

in relation to your late mother’s care, which was sent over in August 2020 at your request. We would 

be grateful if you could have a look at this and let us have your comments on what costs you consider 

reasonable for our client’s care of your late mother. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kleyman & Co Solicitors 

Encl. 

Our Ref: WC/3885 

 

 

 

30 April 2021 

Kleyman & Co Solicitors Limited
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